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We held our first Worcester Autumn Championships in November & I hope all 
enjoyed it.

Congratulations to the winners and all who took part. Winners were:
Male Recurve – Sonnie Emeney |  Female Recurve – Hannah Mitchell

Male Barebow – Simon Young   |   Female Barebow – Ellie Moys
Traditional Bow – Stuart Blackwood   |   Compound – Mathew Barber
Mixed Recurve Team – Southsea A (Sonnie, Ellie, Dan Huggins & Dave 

Bennington)

The final newsletter of the year! And what a year it has been!
We have completed 6 beginners course and welcomed a lot of new archers to the 
club. Plus success at competitions outside the club and Sonnie being ranked 2nd in 

the county. We are looking forward to 2017 already!

December 2017

Xmas Fun Shoot – Sat 17th December, £6, enter now for this random fun shoot
Shooting Dates – Wednesday 21st December will be the final shoot until Wednesday 

4th January.

Our next major competition is the Winter Championships on Sat 
21st January, Portsmouth round. All welcome from any club and 

any ability as its all fun and good experience. Enter online or at a 
club shoot. £8 entry fee
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Results for November SAC League!

Congrats to everyone who took part. Remember that this is handicap adjusted and 
1440 means shot to your ability and means that anyone can win each month!

We have some early leaders but this can always change!

Next league shoot night is Saturday 10th December which will be the half way point
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From Southsea Archery Club we wish you and your family a very 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year…..with loads of new high 

scores!!!!!

We now have new enamel 
club badges available for 

just £2 at club shoots

We have our colour progression scheme 
available. Tables for required scores are 

online.
We also have the Portsmouth badges which 

can get when get certain scores, available for 
multiples from 200-575

November has seen several Club records 
set! 

Well done to all
Sonnie Emeney - Gents RC – Worcester

Jenny Leach  - Ladies BB- Worcester
Matt Waters – Junior Longbow-

Portsmouth & Worcester
Mathew Barber – Gents Compound -

Portsmouth
Gavin Baker – Gents BB Portsmouth
Ellie Moys – Ladies BB – Worcester

We had our members competing at outside 
competitions. Well done to all that went out and 

represented the club!

Crookhorn:
Hannah Mitchell – 3rd Ladies RC Double 

Portsmouth
Claire Cox – 3rd Ladies Compound

Gavin Baker – 3rd Male BB
Sonnie, Dave, Mark & Hannah – 3rd Team RC

AC Delco Indoor Champs:
Hannah Mitchell – 2nd Ladies RC Double 

Portsmouth
Tim, Dave, Mark & Hannah – 3rd Team RC

Surrey County Indoor Champs
Mark, Sheena & Tim– 1st Visitor RC Team


